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 December 17, 2018 

 

Charlotte Bridges 

Planner I 

City of Mesa 

 

RE: Christ’s Church of the Valley 

       East Valley Campus 

       SUP / SCIP 

       Neighbor Outreach 

 

Dear Ms. Bridges; 

 

As a part of our ongoing effort to reach out to the adjacent CCV East Valley neighbors to share 

with them the details of our planned development, I have had several conversations with Mr. 

Bruce Dunn. Bruce is the Development / Applicant with Paragon Development Group, for the 

Crismon Estates project at 9740 E. Hampton Ave. 

 

We have shared with Bruce and his Development Principals the same documents you have 

received in our previous SUP / SCIP application. We have also provided Bruce with our updated 

Lighting and Photometric Plans that responded to recent CCV and city staff plan review 

concerns. 

 

Upon review of these documents, Bruce conveyed to me that he could provide verbal support of 

the planned CCV improvements including the sports field lighting. 

 

Bruce also advised that he would provide a letter of recommendation from the Crismon Estates 

principal upon his return to the area in January 2019. 

 

Bruce offered to have you call him if you wish. 

 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions in this regard. 

 

Respectfully; 

 

 

Jerry Patten 

Development Manager 

 

CC: Jon Carr, CCV 

       Keith Green, N.I.A. 


